
 

Recycling Guidelines for Lamps 

 
There will be a new process for recycling lamps. Starting October 1, 2018 CNR Lighting will be 

handling all lamp recycling requests.   Schools will no longer need to request recycling boxes 

online.  In order to have your lamps picked up you must contact CNR at 410-242-4172 (Sara 

ext.107 or Adrienne ext.115). They will schedule a pickups or drop offs Schools must follow the 

guidelines below when preparing your lamps for shipment. 

 Lamps should be separated by type (Linear, U-Tube, CFL, HID, Incandescent) 

 Place separated lamps in taped boxes (Schools can reuse the boxes that lamps came in) 

 Place separated Linear or CFL’s in boxes or drum (if drum is provided) 

 CNR cannot accept crushed lamps unless placed in a sealed 55 gallon drum (if drum is  

provided) 

 Box ends must be secured with tape. Three inch PVC tape is recommended. CNR will 

not accept containers for shipment that have lamps exposed or protruding from packaging 

 Do Not tape lamps together 

If you have any question please contact your building service supervisor.  They can assist you 

with any concerns. 

 


